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SIXTEENTH JUDICIAL CIRCUIT’S ANNUAL REPORT 

 

The Sixteenth Judicial Circuit released its “2021 Annual Report: Moving Beyond 
the Pandemic,” now available electronically on the Sixteenth Circuit’s website at 
illinois16thjudicialcircuit.org and in print copies available at the Kane County Law 
Library & Self Help Legal Center on the second floor of the Kane County Judicial 
Center. 
 
The 2021 Annual Report helps share the inspirational story of how the Sixteenth 
Judicial Circuit embraced change and the technological advances that were 
necessary to keep the Courts operational in 2019 and 2020, which in turn 
enhanced the ability to offer remote court so successfully in 2021.  Through 
keeping cases moving in the court system, those involved in the cases were able 
to achieve resolution and closure on specific issues in otherwise trying times.  
 
Chief Judge Clint Hull commented, “I am very proud of the work done by the Kane 
County Court system in 2021.  The judges and staff worked incredibly hard 
throughout the year and we are excited to share our accomplishments in the 
annual report.” 

 

For further information, contact: 

Nancy Feely, Administrative Assistant 

Office of the Chief Judge and Court Administrator 

Phone: 630-232-3440 

Email: FeelyNancy@16thCircuit.IllinoisCourts.gov  

https://www.illinois16thjudicialcircuit.org/Documents/2021%20Annual%20Report%20digital.pdf

